
From: Dennis de Gram 
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 2:03 PM 
To: Clerk <clerk@HaldimandCounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Offer to purchase former rail line in Dunnville 
 
 
     To whom it may concern; I Dennis de Gram would request to speak at the May 7th 2019  Council in 
Committee meeting, regarding the offer to purchase former rail line in Dunnville. 
 
Thank you, Dennis de Gram 
	


